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Faculty and Staff Webinar Tomorrow
Join the Office of Student Outreach and Support tomorrow for a
presentation and discussion on their processes, best practices when
working with students through hardship, setting boundaries in your work,
and more!  

 
Thursday, April 7, Noon–12:50pm
Scan QR code for zoom link,
or enter meeting id: 987 2417 7772
 
 

Wellbeing Wednesdays – a weekly email to highlight resources that exist within our
system, to illuminate the national conversation on burnout and to discuss systemic
changes and solutions that the Department of Medicine is working on to improve
professional fulfilment.
If you are receiving this it is because you are a faculty member of the Department of Medicine.
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Join us for a presentation and discussion on
 The Office of Student Outreach and


Support processes, best practices when
working with students through hardship,


setting boundaries in your work, and more!


Faculty and Staff Webinar
hosted by 


The Office of Student Outreach and
Support


APR 7th


Thursday


CONVERSATIONSCONVERSATIONS
OF CAREOF CARE


12:00pm- 12:50pm


Scan QR code for zoom link or
enter meeting id:
987 2417 7772







If you think you should not be receiving this, contact Natalie De Leary at
natalie.deleary@ucdenver.edu (or 303-724-1785) with your reason to unsubscribe.


